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Events! 
4/1/2022 – Nursery reopens for the New Year.  The Nursery will open at the normal time of 8am. 

5/1/2022 – RSBP Bird Watch – The children will have so much fun looking out for birds in the garden and 
on Bobby’s field.  The children will also be making their own birds using different materials and craft!  

10/1/2022 – Term Time only children return. 

17/1/2022 – Energy Saving Week – The children will learn all about energy saving this week and taking 
part in lots of activities during the week. 

30/1/2022 – National Story Telling Week – Get ready to listen to lots of different stories, bring in your 
favourite books to share with your friends and join the fun throughout the week! 

Parents Notice 

We are looking for spare clothes for the nursery, if anyone is having a clear out. We would really 
appreciate tops, pants, socks, tights and underwear. Thank you 

I would just like to remind you that children are still unable to attend if they have had medicine 
such as Calpol/Ibrufen as these medicines will mask a temperature which is a symptom of Covid. 
If your child is teething, we are able to give teething gel/powders so please make sure you bring 
these in, in the original box. Thank you 

 
Employee of the month 
Our employee of the month for December is Rebecca, in Baby Bees, who works so hard and her passion 
shows through her care for the children 

News from around the rooms 

All of our children had a very enjoyable December! We enjoyed a lovely Christmas dinner, cooked by the 
wonderful Annie, a very festive Christmas celebration week and a very loud, amazing Carol Service from 
our Bizzy Bee children. The children loved seeing Santa and getting a little present off him! There was so 
much going on, the staff and children deserve a little break and rest over the Christmas period. 
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Language Champion 

During this term, we will be using Welcom as an extra Communication and Language tool to 
help develop the children’s learning with their speech and understanding. Any children that are 
below their age in this area will have extra support and activities within nursery. 
 
Nicole (Language Champion Co-Ordinator) 
 

Partnership with Parents 
 
As some of you are aware, Ellie left us in December to pursue buying a house close to Wales so, 
I, Jess P, from our Bizzy Bee room has taken over as Partnership with Parents Co-Ordinator. I 
will be attending training to develop this role further and if any parents have any questions, 
please let me know.  
 
Jess P (Partnership with Parents Coordinator) 
 

Thank You 
 
We would like to thank everyone who has brought in Christmas gifts for the staff.  They are 
extremely grateful and would like to us to pass on their thanks.  
 
 
Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from our nursery. Our website is live, 
please look at www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 
Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 
Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
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